
STORM WATER COMMITTEE MEETING 

October 10, 2008 

Minutes 

 

The Kure Beach Storm Water Committee met at Town Hall on October 10, 2008 

  

The following were discussed or acted upon. 

  

1.  Michelle indicated she would follow up on status of grant for Dog Waste Stations. 

  

2.  After some discussion a motion was made and passed to request the Request for 

Proposal for the Oceanfront Park include a desire to incorporate as many different storm 

water BMPs as practical (such as rain barrel, cistern, pervious pavers, pervious pavement, 

bio retention area and underground infiltration system (may use new dune system); so 

that this can be a demonstration area for all who visit park.  Motion was passed 

unanimously. 

  

3.  Eric gave review of new storm water rules which lowered the commercial threshold 

from one acre to 10,000 sq ft and tightened up the amount of built upon area near SA 

waters.  Even though the SA waters restrictions are more stringent that those in Kure 

Beach's ordinance, the fact that we are covered under the Universal Storm Water 

Ordinance; we will not need to alter our ordinance.  All other municipalities in the 20 

coastal counties will have to modify their ordinances when they come up for renewal. 

  

4.  Was brought up that our next meeting was scheduled for Veteran's Day.  Eric 

indicated he would arrange to change the date. 

  

5.  Motion was made and passed to adjourn meeting. 

 


